CABINET

20 October 2020

Title: Update on COVID-19 Issues

Report of the Cabinet Member for Social Care and Health Integration

Open Report For Information

Wards Affected: All Key Decision: No

Report Author: Matthew Cole, Director of Public Contact Details:

Health E-mail: matthew.cole@lbbd.gov.uk

Accountable Director: Matthew Cole, Director of Public Health

Accountable Strategic Leadership Director: Elaine Allegretti, Director of People and

resilience Growth

Summary:

The Cabinet will be provided with an update at the meeting on the latest COVID-19 pandemic issues relating to the Borough.

Recommendation(s)

The Cabinet is recommended to:

- (i) Note the update on the latest COVID-19 pandemic issues relating to the Borough; and
- (ii) Comment on the latest issues and other matters pertaining to the Council's response to the pandemic.

Reason(s)

The ensure the Cabinet is kept informed of the latest Borough issues relating to the COVID-19 pandemic.

Public Background Papers Used in the Preparation of the Report: None

List of appendices: None